
Dear House Health Care Committee members, 
 

I am a constituent of Oregon and I support informed choice. I strongly OPPOSE 
House Bill 3063. 

 
My stance is not about being for or against vaccines; it really is about medical 
choice and human rights as it will impact many in my community.  

 
Both my husband and I have the MTHFR genetic tag, meaning that our child will 

likely have the same. If we are unable to receive medical exemptions, we will be 
forced to home school our child. The current vaccine schedule does not take into 
account those who have this genetic tag, and the dangerous impact it can have.  

 
Please retain our right to choose. 

 
Thank you for your time and consideration about this critical topic. 
 

Phoenix Geritz 
Local small business owner. 

Pregnant mom 
Advocate for medical freedom and informed consent. 
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